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November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PARENT/CARER CONSULTATIONS  
 

Our parent and carer consultations will be running after school on Tuesday 1st, Wednesday 
2nd and Thursday 3rd of December 2020.  We would like to encourage you to book an 
appointment to discuss how your child is progressing this year.   
 
Due to current Covid-19 restrictions, our consultations will be held via the Zoom video 
conferencing software.  We will send you further guidance about the new arrangements 
and will send out electronic invites to the meetings closer to the time.   
 
We are continuing to use the online booking system delivered through the school website.  
To book online, go the school website and click on           .  Please remember to use your 
parent/carer account and not your child’s account.  There is also an option to reset your 
password. The booking window will be open from 5.30pm on Friday 20th November until 
midday on Wednesday 25th November. 
 
If you have any further questions about the booking system, please email the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ben Tull 
Headteacher 

 
 

Class Tues 1st Dec Wed 2nd Dec Thurs 3rd Dec 
1 – Miss Sheldon    

2 – Mr Sapsford    

3 – Miss Deakin    

4 – Mrs Boekee / Mrs Cook    

5 – Miss Telfer    

6 – Miss Taylor    

7 – Mrs MacDonald    

8 – Mr Taylor    

9 – Ms Merriman    

10 – Mrs Rees    

11 – Miss Bright    

12 – Miss Sewell    

13 – Mrs Dowdall    

14 – Miss Joomun    

 
 

http://southstreetprimary.org/blog/2016/08/30/sainsburys-school-games-bronze-award-201516/

